
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: January 22, 2019 
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Principals, Parish and  
 Chancery Staff 
 
From:  Paula Gwynn Grant, Director, Office of Communications 
  
Re: Media Coverage of The Archdiocese of Atlanta – Week Ending 

January 18, 2019 
           

 
Last week showed how active our Catholic Schools are in the community.  
There was an increase in positive social media engagement and news coverage. 
 
Here are links to this week’s featured stories: 
 
The Georgia Bulletin: 

• No one falls outside of the dignity God gave to humanity 
 
Social Media: 

• Pinecrest Academy sends students to the 2019 March for Life 
• St. Pius X Catholic High School visits national monuments before 

joining March for Life 
 
Our Schools Teamed Up for the Super Kids Super Sharing Event: 

• Our Lady of Victory Catholic School, Tyrone 
• Our Lady of the Assumption Catholic School, Atlanta  
• St. Peter Claver Regional Catholic School, Decatur 
• St. Joseph Catholic School, Marietta 
• Queen of Angels Catholic School, Roswell 
• St. Joseph Catholic Parish School, Athens 

 
En español: 

• Nadie está excluido de la dignidad que Dios le dio a la humanidad 
 
National News: 

•  Vatican releases guidelines to help church fight human trafficking 

http://bit.ly/2MgHDEJ
http://bit.ly/2MhXovd
http://bit.ly/2Mi19Rn
http://bit.ly/2Mi19Rn
http://bit.ly/2MoHTBT
http://bit.ly/2Mi0SOl
http://bit.ly/2MoHrUd
http://bit.ly/2MjXzWP
http://bit.ly/2MoIaVr
http://bit.ly/2MhsjYw
http://bit.ly/2MgHNMs
http://bit.ly/2MmkgKc


Local News: 
• NFL’s Super Kids sharing event returns to Atlanta where it all started 

 
Video: 

• 2019 International Week of Prayer for Christian Unity: Archbishop Wilton 
Gregory 

 
Please share this information in your bulletin, newsletters, websites and social 
media. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://on-ajc.com/2Mh4FLQ
http://bit.ly/2MfNmuo
http://bit.ly/2MfNmuo

